
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the 

House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony 

on House Bill 248. 

  

My name is Maggie Hamilton, and I am a stay at home mom, as well as a Registered  

Nurse, and small business owner. The reason I support House Bill 248 is because as a 

stay at home mom, I should be given the right to make educated decisions for my 

family. And my choice to vaccinate or not vaccinate should be respected.  

As a Registered Nurse, I should be granted the same rights to refuse a vaccination as 

the clients I care for, and as a small business owner, no one should have the right to 

force a vaccination on me, as a requirement to keep my business open and earning a 

profit.  

  

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and 

urgency of House Bill 248. 

  

Sincerely, 

Maggie Hamilton, RN 

 


